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DATE:  September 12, 2012 
 
SUBJECT: Electric company work scheduled for Tuesday, September 18 
 
 
CEI will be performing significant maintenance on their equipment at 9731 
Hobart Rd. (east side of road).  The timeframe will be Tuesday, 
September 18, 2012, between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m. 
 
Power will be interrupted to residents on Hobart Rd., Waite Hill Rd., 
Markell Rd., South Lane, Drury Lane, and the Village Hall.  Residents 
affected will receive a phone call notifying them accordingly. 
 
Traffic will continue to pass on Hobart Rd. 
 
The company is sorry for any inconvenience to its customers but assures us 
that this maintenance is necessary and will improve the reliability of 
electric power going forward. 
 
 
 
 
 


